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WATER QUYON:   Water cut off notice 
 

Municipality of Pontiac 

February 13, 2021 – 19:30 p.m. 

 

 

 

What you should know : 

• The Municipality of Pontiac is issuing a water cut-off notice for a few residences located on 
Clarendon Street between Church and St-John Streets in the Quyon sector. 

• This notice is issued following a watermain break that occurred earlier today. 

• The Municipality's Public Works Department will attempt to resolve the situation over the next few 
days.  

• The Municipality thanks you for your understanding and will inform you of the lifting of this notice. 

 

Where to inquire: 

◼ Municipality of Pontiac’s Website: www.municipalitepontiac.com; 

◼ Municipality of Pontiac’s Facebook account: www.facebook.com/pontiacmun. 
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